
   
 

PINEWOOD ELEMENTARY PAC COMMUNICATIONS 

PARENT EMAIL CONSENT 

Welcome to Pinewood Elementary!   

The Pinewood Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) will send out frequent emails to all families attending Pinewood 
Elementary as a central source of information for its members.  Your Child, as a registered student, automatically 
makes you (parent or guardian) a general member of the PAC. We as your executive to the PAC by 
representation, will communicate issues of importance through various channels, our newsletter being the most 
valuable.  The emails we send out can include reminders, information about events at Pinewood and within the 
school district, as well as notice of assemblies, concerts, fundraisers, performances even parent seminars 
offered through district PAC’s (DPAC).  Parents have found these emails very helpful in keeping track of what is 
going on in our school community.  

At the beginning of each school year, the Pinewood PAC is required to obtain consent from new enrolees in 
order to email our weekly PAC reminders.   

We ask if you are a new enrolment, or if you have not been receiving these emails and would like to, please 

complete the form below and return it to the school office or email pinewoodpac@deltasd.bc.ca with subject 

header: PAC email consent with your name and email address.  

Note to all families:  **No need to fill this in if you already receive these emails.  Consent is only needed once 
to continue. 

You may need to also check any Spam/Email Security settings in your email program to allow emails from 
pinewoodpac@deltasd.bc.ca 

Please note, you may also choose to opt out of communication emails at any time, simply contact us at 
pinewoodpac@deltasd.bc.ca  

We look forward to sharing our information with you and making this a great school year for all students! 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PARENT EMAIL CONSENT 

Student's name: _______________________________________________________________ 

Grade: _____________ Div.: _____________ 

Parent/Guardian name: _________________________________________________________ 

Email address: _________________________________________________________________ 



   
 
*All information is kept completely confidential and will not be shared. 


